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The DAG reviewed after the 9:15 meeting, made a few changes, and approved the letter. Revised attached. Let's talk at 10 
whether we need to make further tweaks, but I think he wants this out quickly. 

Matthew Miller 
Director, Office of Public Affairs 
United States Department of Justice 
202.616.2777 (office) 
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